
 
 
 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 

 

 

The Concord Township Trustees, in conjunction with the Lake County Engineer’s 

Office and Lake County Stormwater Management Department, are planning 

modifications to the 

 

Brightwood Lake Dam/Kellogg Creek Restoration 
 

The purpose of the project is to address deficiencies with the dam that have been 

identified by the Ohio Department of Natural Resources. The Proposed Project is 

to remove the dam and restore Kellogg Creek to a free-flowing stream. The Project 

Team invites you to join us for a public meeting to discuss the preliminary design of 

the stream restoration and get an update on the construction schedule.  The public 

meeting will be held on: 

 

 

Tuesday, June 7, 2022 

From 5:30-7:00 PM with formal presentation at 6:00 

Concord Community Center 

7671 Auburn Road 

Concord Township, Ohio 44077 
 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to present the stream restoration plans and solicit 

your feedback 
 

 


